A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Thursday, April 7, 2022 at 5:00 PM, at the Village Hall, 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York to review budget worksheets for the fiscal year June 1, 2022 to May 31, 2023 with the Department Heads.

Present were Mayor Angel Javier Jr, Trustees Joyce Riley, Zach Burgess, Timothy McMurray

Also in attendance:

Mayor Javier opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 5:00PM

DEPARTMENT HEAD

The Board of Trustees met with Jason Zicari to review his proposed budget.

Trustee Burgess entered meeting at 5:28 PM

DEPARTMENT HEAD

The Board of Trustees met with Adam Rush, Water Treatment Plant Chief Operator to review his proposed budget.

Adam discussed with the Board of Trustees a new water rate schedule.

SCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARIC FOR NEW WATER RATES

Moved by Trustee Riley and seconded by Trustee Burgess to schedule a Public Hearing for Wednesday, April 27, 2022 at 6:00 PM to hear comments regarding the new water rate schedule.

CARRIED

4 Ayes

0 Nays

MEETING ADJOURNED

Moved by Trustee McMurray and seconded by Trustee Riley that there being no further business, meeting is hereby adjourned at 8:11 PM

CARRIED

4 Ayes

0 Nays

Respectfully submitted,

Tracy A. VanSkiver Clerk-Treasurer